
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
  COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
 NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
 ON FILING OF THE 2006/07 
 GARBAGE AND RECYCLABLES COLLECTION CHARGES REPORT 
 FOR COUNTY SERVICE AREA NO. 8 (NORTH FAIR OAKS AREA) 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will hold a 
public hearing on the filing with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the 2006/07 Garbage 
and Recyclables Collection Charges Report for County Service Area No. 8. This report 
contains the individual charge for each parcel of real property receiving garbage and 
recyclables collection service in County Service Area No. 8. 
 
The filing of the 2006/07 Garbage and Recyclables Collection Charges Report for County 
Service Area No. 8 will result in these charges being placed on the tax roll. They will appear on 
the tax bill of each affected property and be collected in the same manner as the property tax. 
 
Information concerning these charges may be obtained from the office of the Director of Public 
Works, 555 County Center, 5th Floor, Redwood City, California, telephone (650) 363-4100, 
during the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday. 
 
The hearing will be held as follows: 
 

DATE: Tuesday, July 18, 2006 
 

TIME:  9:15 A.M. 
 

PLACE: Board of Supervisors Chambers 
Hall of Justice and Records 
400 County Center 
Redwood City, California 

 
The meeting will be open to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard on this 
matter or submit a written statement. 
 
 
DATE:  June 27, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 __________________________________
 John Maltbie 



 County Manager / Clerk of the Board 


